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GEORGE REGISTER NORTH TEXAS CHAPTER 41                 

P.O. BOX 8071                                                 

WICHITA FALLS, TEXAS 76307

940-636-7577

From the Commander:
Next meeting October 6th Saturday 10:00 AM Our District II Commander A.J. Jones will be here for our meeting. Let us make her feel welcomed. Try to attend.

We have moved...Yep; our first historical meeting at our new place was great and very comfortable this past Saturday. Things are beginning to take shape and we are off to a great start at the new place (1008 Burnett, The Red Door Building).

I am getting feedback on how your DAV does exactly what your DAV is suppose to do and that is to help Veterans. By just a friendly visit, answering questions, transportation, or sending veterans to the service officers for more issue on claims is what we are all about.

I am still thankful for all your support that you give all of the officers of #41.  Getting ready for parades, Forget-me -not’s, Thanksgiving, seminars, and all the good things that you can be involved with at your DAV. Come to the meetings……….you start there.

One very important issue that has come up is appointments from Oklahoma VA Medical Center and if you ride the DAV van. All DAV drivers more or less are scheduled to leave the VA Clinic about 6:00 am. It has been brought up to my attention that when these specialty clinics give the veteran an early appointment (8:00am or 8:30am, it is up to the Veteran to immediately call that clinic and get his or her appointment either changed, rescheduled or move it up one hour so it will not be an inconvience for the driver and the other patients.

If you have trouble, then call 1-866-835-5273 and then push “O” for operator and then ask for Jim Morrison and then you explain to him that you are from Wichita Falls and that your Van driver needs that extra time because we are from Texas. If he has a problem with that, ask him to call the Commander (940-636-7577).  We need your help on this because I am not going to put our drivers and patients in danger by having a 14-18 hour day in transporting.  They are having Military Retiree Appreciation Day on September 18 at Sheppard Community Center starting at 9:00AM. We (DAV) will have a booth to be manned for a few hours. Can you help? Call me at 636-7577 for sign up. 

I  recommend that all veterans get a SF180 form from Glenn, Lucy, Colt or Abdullah or the VFW, American Legion service officers and get your one time, free of charge medals and decorations from St Louis Mo. These are yours AND you earned them and you can then give to your grandchildren. Do it for them. They will be proud of you.

Remember, Everyday is Veterans Day when all help each other...

Have news send it to ?

Commander Joel Jimenez

